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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

2100 Renaissance Blvd., Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Subject: Withdrawal of Amendment Request Dated November 18, 2019

Gentlemen & Women of the NRC:

Yale-New Haven Hospital (YNHH) would like to withdraw its NRC license
amendment request dated November 18, 2019, in order to gather the necessary
documentation for your January 28, 2020 additional information request. We will
resubmit the request at a later date, once the information is collected.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the Radiation Safety
Officer at the address or phone number above.
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